
COMING UP NEXT WEEK

Monday, 30th June
Cowley Sixth Form New Student Welcome Day

Tuesday, 1st July - Saturday, 12th July
Mandarin Excellence Programme trip to China

Wednesday, 2nd July
Y11 Prom

Thursday, 3rd July
Y9 Speedy Careers
KS3 Performance (5pm)

Friday, 4th July
Y12 visit to Edge Hill University
Cowley Y10 Sixth Form Taster Day
Kieran Doherty Memorial Cricket Match 
(3:30pm)
Y13 Leavers Celebration

Principal’s Award

Congratulations to this week’s winners of the 
Principal’s Award! It was brilliant speaking to 
the students about their achievements over 
breakfast, I’m really proud of you!

Cowley’s Got Talent

On Tuesday, we hosted a fantastic Cowley’s Got 
Talent event in Cowley International Hall. It was 
fantastic to see so many students involved from 
across the entire college, from Y7 right up to 
sixth form.

Cowley certainly does have plenty of talented 
students, and I’d like to congratulate all 
participants for their exceptional performances 
and well done to our winners!

Y12 Progression Week

It has been a very busy week over on the sixth 
form, with all of the Y12 students taking part in 
our annual Progression Week.

We have had more than 60 organisations 
visiting the college from universities, employers 
and training providers to offer the students 
information and support about their future 
prospects and opportunities.

We understand how important our role is at 
Cowley to prepare our students for the next 
stage in their education or employment, which 
goes right the way through from Y7.

All the students were looking super smart on 
Wednesday as they had a mock interview, 
and the feedback we have received about the 
students throughout the week has been really 
positive. Well done!

I’d like to thank all the universities, employers, 
training providers and a number of alumni who 
came in to support this week’s events.

Behaviour for Learning
This has been the first week that we have been 
running our new Behaviour For Learning and 
pastoral systems. As expected, we have seen 
only a few incidents resulting in a sanction, with 
the vast majority of students responding well 
to the raising of standards. Thank you to the 
parents I spoke to at Cowley’s Got Talent for 
their supportive comments about these new 
processes.

Cricket success

I was delighted to hear about our cricket team’s 
first victory of the year as they beat St Edwards 
in Liverpool!

The team played superbly with both ball and 
bat, showing real determination to chase their 
target of 93 down with 10 balls to spare and a 
big six to win it!

I know how much effort they have been putting 
in and I’m delighted their hard work paid off 
with a victory to celebrate. Congratulations!

Sports Day
One of the highlights of the college calendar, 
Sports Day, took place today on the top field.

As always, the PE department put on a great 
event and it was wonderful to see so many 
students taking part in some excellent sporting 
competition.

Well done to everyone involved and 
congratulations to our winners. Please see 
a selection of photos from the day on the 
following pages.

11-16 car park
Please can I remind parents and carers not to 
use the 11-16 car park unless your child has a 
disability, a main entrance pass, or you have a 
prearranged meeting at the College. 

We need to ensure the car park is safe and 
accessible for the students and families 
that require this area. Thank you for your 
cooperation with this issue. 

More details can be found on our website: 
https://www.cowley.st-helens.sch.uk/key-
information/parking-drop-off-and-pick-up-faq/

Wishing you all an enjoyable weekend.  

Mr Cormack
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